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Principal Awards  
The following awards will be presented at our K-6 Assembly to 
be held on Wednesday 21 September, 2016 at 2.15pm.  
 
Principal’s Award: Serene B (KR), Jennifer D (3W), Madison D 
(2/3TR), Harrison F (2/3TR), Jessica H (3HG), Charlise H (3W), Aimee LN 
(4W), Riley LN (K/1H), Avah M (3HG), Sasha N (KC), Arielle P (2/3TR), 
Cameron P (K/1H), Emily R (3W) and Shayan Y (1K).  

 
Gold Principal’s Award: Lilly D (3HG, Harrison F (2/3TR), Jessica H 
(3HG) and Riley LN (K/1H). 
 
 
Bikes and scooters on school grounds 

 
Please remind your children not to ride their bikes or scooters 
on school grounds.  Students who do not follow this safety 
rule will not be allowed to bring their bikes or scooters to 
school. 
 

 
Joey’s Cup- Sir Joseph Banks High School 
Six students from Panania North in year 5 attended Sir Joseph 
Bank’s High School to compete in the Joey’s Cup Program on 
Wednesday the 14th of September. The students’ had an amazing 
time showing off their knowledge, skills and creativity in all 6 
subjects. Straight from the victors mouths here is what went on: 
 
We had to persuade our judges as to why the Joey’s Cup Olympics 
should be hosted at our school in 2017. We created a business 
model with a budget for souvenirs, food, drinks and tickets. We made a mascot (BEE-REX) which is be 
respectful for short, produced a logo, composed a motto, and used Photoshop to design jerseys. We 
performed a jingle jangle with bongos, advertised with a brochure and presented it to our competitors and 
the judges. We had an amazing time and loved every minute of it. GO TEAM RED BULLS!!!! 
 

 
All the students represented our school beautifully and they ended up winning 
the tournament and received a medal and signed autograph from Alen Stajcic 
the coach of the Matilda’s Australian Women’s soccer team who stopped by to 
support the Joey’s Cup. Congratulations Dean. L, Annalise. P, Cameron. S, 
Cate. B and Jeremiah. S, we are very proud of you! 

 
 
 

 

Panania North Public School 
 202-204 Bransgrove Road, Panania, 2213 
Phone: (02) 9773 8394 / (02) 9773 6736 Fax: (02) 9792 3951 
E-mail: pananianth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.pananianth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

 What’s Coming Up? 
 
Week 10 
Tuesday 20 September 
•Dance Troup Practice 
Wednesday 21 September  
•Dance Troup Practice 
•K-6 Assembly (K/1H)  
Friday 23 September 
•Last Day of Term 3 
 
Term 4 
Monday 10 October 
•Term 4 Begins 
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WHAT’S COMING UP 
             
                 TERM 4 2016 

 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Oct 10 
 
Term 4 Begins 

Oct 11 
 
 

Oct 12 Oct 13 Oct 14 

Oct 17 
 
LMBR- new finance 
system- GO LIVE 

Oct 18 
 
Kindergarten 2017 
Information Evening 

Oct 19 
 
K-6 Assembly KC 

Oct 20 Oct 21 

Oct 24 Oct 25 
 
Kindergarten 
Transition 1 

Oct 26 Oct 27 Oct 28 

Oct 31 
 
Stage 3 Camp 

Nov 1 
-Stage 3 Camp 
-Kindergarten 
Transition 2 

Nov 2 
-Stage 3 Camp 
-K-6 Assembly KR 

Nov 3 Nov 4 

Nov 7 
P&C Meeting 

Nov 8 
 
Kindergarten 
Transition 3 

Nov 9 Nov 10 Nov 11 
 
Remembrance Day 

Nov 14 Nov 15 Nov 16 
-Kindergarten 
Calmsley Hill Farm 
Excursion 
-K-6 Assembly 

Nov 17 
 
Christmas Raffle 
Mufti Day 

Nov 18 

Nov 21 Nov 22 Nov 23 Nov 24 
 
Year 6 Fun Day 

Nov 25 

Nov 28 
 
Presentation Day 
Assembly 

Nov 29 Nov 30  
 
Talent Quest 

Dec1  
 
Thank you Morning 
Tea 

Dec 2 

Dec 5 
 
P&C Meeting 

Dec 6 
 
Carol’s Night 

Dec 7 Dec 8 
 
Thank you Morning 
Tea 

Dec 9 
 
Reports Sent Home 

Dec 12 
 
Year 6 Farewell- 
Bankstown Sports 

Dec 13 Dec 14 
 
End of Year 
Celebration 

Dec 15  Dec 16 
 
-Last Day for 
Students 
-Year 6 Passing Out 
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P&C Newsletter 14/09/2016  

 Our School Disco was held on last Friday night and all the kids looked like they 
had a ball. Thank you to all the wonderful helpers without your help the night 
couldn’t have run as smoothly as it did. 

 

• 60th Birthday Fete –  
 
 Our Early Bird Ride Tickets have been handed out, don’t worry if you missed 

out there is still plenty of tickets available on the day. 
 
 School Pavers are also on sale now. There are many different combinations 

and prices. Seal your name in history and purchase a paver. Please pick up a 
brochure from the school office if you haven’t received your order form. 

 
 We are looking for School Memorabilia, so ask around friends and family and if 

anyone has any we would be most appreciative. All memorabilia can be 
dropped to the school office but please make sure it has your name & phone 
number on it so it can be returned to you. If you know anyone that has been to 
our school please let them know we are holding our 60th Birthday Fete and we 
would love for them to come along and attend. 

 
 We have Market Stalls, Rides, Animals, Food & Drink Vendors, Local 

Performers, 60th Memorabilia, Stretch the Clown from Carousel Clowns, 
Careflight, and much more. It’s a guaranteed great day out. 

 
 Advertising Assistance letters have been handed out we really appreciate 

everyone’s help with letting our community know we will be holding an amazing 
60th Birthday Fete. 
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Advertisements 
The school often publishes information on behalf of Community groups – parents need to decide the appropriateness 
of activities involving their child. It is the responsibility of each parent to research the bona fides of any organisation 
in which you wish for your child to be involved in. 
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“Come along and learn from Aboriginal knowledge-holder and storyteller Aunty Julie Freeman,  a 
Gurawarl Wanaandiandi woman from Wreck Bay Aboriginal Community. Aunty Julie will present on 
Aboriginal Traditional Knowledge and demonstrate an array of traditional Aboriginal fishing and 
hunting tools, bush tucker and other cultural items.” 

 
Registration for this FREE event is essential. Click on the link below- select the number of tickets 
you need, then click CHECKOUT then enter your details. SATURDAY 24 SEPTEMBER, 9.30-11.30 
at the Bryam Brown Theatre, located in the Bankstown Library and Knowledge centre. 
 
Please register here: http://www.eventbrite.com/e/aboriginal-traditional-knowledge-presentation-
aunty-julie-freeman-tickets-25945919945 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/aboriginal-traditional-knowledge-presentation-aunty-julie-freeman-tickets-25945919945
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/aboriginal-traditional-knowledge-presentation-aunty-julie-freeman-tickets-25945919945
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REVESBY CRAFT FAIR 
*Beautiful Craft *Home Grown Goods 

*Great Music *Jewellery *plants *Candles 
*Delicious Food *Home wares *Clothes 

 
Saturday September 24th 

9am – 2.30pm 
Last Saturday Of The Month 

 
Where:  Abel Reserve Revesby 

Alongside Revesby Railway Station 
Contact: Sandra McDonald 0408 633 181 or 

Em:sandrarick@bigpond.com 
www.revesbycraftfair.net.au 

 
 


